Upcoming Events

30/3 “8:15pm - - CCPC has invited Fr. Abraham Chiuto giveusa ~Asiana

Fri  10pm talk on “Pope John Paul 11’s encyclicals on Centre
Family”. The talk will be presented over two days.

31/3 :10am - : It will look at the responsibility of parents and

Sat 4pm husband and wife as well as how to foster the faith

of the children based on Moral Theology and
Christian Ethics.

31/3 - 4-5:30pm - Community Monthly Eucharistic Adoration for Asiana
Sat March will be held at the end of Fr Abraham Chiu's : Centre
talk. Please stay behind to pray with brothers &
sisters within the Chinese Community in front of
the Blessed Sacrament.

The topic is "Pray for ourselves, to be able to carry
our own Cross during the Lent period."

The Ching Ming Festival falls on the Holy Week this year. Therefore, the Holy
Mass to commemorate our deceased relatives and friends on this occasion will be
celebrated on Saturday, April 21st at Asiana Centre at 4 pm followed by the
ceremony of installation of new memorial plaques. Application for the installation
of new plaques must be received no later than Sunday, 25th of March, 2012. Please
' contact Anthony lu on phone 9797-8930 or email a_iu@hotmail.com.

Catechism Refresher gathering will meet next Sunday afternoon at 1:30pm and the
venue is Meeting room #2 located at the first floor of St. Peter Julian’s Church. We
are currently studying the “Acts of the Apostles”. All are welcome.

New Cantonese Catechumen class has commenced on 5/2 and is still accepting
enrolment. It meets every Sunday at 9:30am at St. Peter Julian’s Church,
Chinatown or at Asiana Centre, Ashfield. Please invite your non-believer friends
and relatives to learn about God and our faith. Catholics are also encouraged to join
in to renew their faith. Please contact Elsa Tang on 0415 648 923 for details.

New Mandarin Catechumen class has commenced on 11/2 and is still accepting
enrolment. It meets every Saturday at 5pm at Asiana Centre, Ashfield.

Please invite your non-believer friends and relatives to learn about God and our
faith. Please contact Elsa Tang on 0415 648 923 for details.
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	CCPC has invited Fr. Abraham Chiu to give us a talk on “Pope John Paul II’s encyclicals on Family”.  The talk will be presented over two days.  It will look at the responsibility of parents and husband and wife as well as how to foster the faith of the children based on Moral Theology and Christian Ethics.
	Asiana Centre
	Asiana Centre
	Catechism Refresher gathering will meet next Sunday afternoon at 1:30pm and the venue is Meeting room #2 located at the first floor of St. Peter Julian’s Church.  We are currently studying the “Acts of the Apostles”.  All are welcome.
	New Cantonese Catechumen class has commenced on 5/2 and is still accepting enrolment.  It meets every Sunday at 9:30am at St. Peter Julian’s Church, Chinatown or at Asiana Centre, Ashfield.  Please invite your non-believer friends and relatives to learn about God and our faith.  Catholics are also encouraged to join in to renew their faith.  Please contact Elsa Tang on 0415 648 923 for details.
	今年清明節適逢聖週，所以為紀念已亡親友的清明節感恩祭已定於四月二十一日、星期六下午四時正在亞洲中心舉行。安放新一批紀念亡者名牌儀式在彌撒後舉行。申請安放亡名牌截止日期是三月二十五日〔主日〕。請聯絡Anthony姚先生。電話9797-8930、Email: a_iu@hotmail.com。
	再慕道聚會於下星期日下午一時半在聖伯多祿朱廉教堂二樓會議室聚會，研讀宗徒大事錄。歡迎各位參加。

